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From: Diane Michalski Turner
To: PLLCApplications
Subject: 817 Williamson proposal
Date: Monday, June 1, 2020 7:54:10 PM

Dear Commissioners:

I am against the construction of the proposed 817 Williamson Street: it is too big for this
neighborhood, which still retains its residential form.

Regards,
Diane Michalski Turner

Madison WI 53703
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